
 

  

OFFICIAL 

APPENDIX TWO CABINET RESPONSE TO 
SCRUTINY RECOMMENDATIONS 
End of Life Scrutiny Recommendations

 

Recommendation: 
 

The Cabinet Member for Housing, Cooperative Development and Communities (Cllr Penberthy), 

ensures that the Housing Needs Assessment considers housing standards, and their appropriateness, 

for individuals with a variety of medical needs (Accessibility and quality). 

  

  

Response:  
 

The Plan for Homes 4 was launched in March and aims to deliver at least 5,000 new homes in Plymouth 

over the next five years. One of its key initiatives is to address specialist and supported priority housing 

needs. As we develop the delivery plans for Plan 4 Homes, I will ensure that appropriate consideration 

is given to this area and will be pleased to discuss this during future consideration of the plan by the 

Housing and Community Services Overview and Scrutiny Panel. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


